

NEW SHORT-TERM RENTAL ORDINANCE

Hosted by Commissioners Dean J. Trantalis and Bruce G. Roberts

THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 17 • 6:00 P.M. CITY HALL COMMISSION CHAMBERS

100 North Andrews Ave., 1st Floor • Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33301

Please join Commissioner Dean J. Trantalis and Commissioner Bruce G. Roberts for a Town Hall Meeting to discuss the City of Fort Lauderdale's new short-term rental ordinance. The meeting is open to the public and will include opportunities for input on the regulations and requirements contained in the ordinance. For more information, visit www.fortlauderdale.gov.

STAY ENGAGED!







SHARE YOUR IDEAS WITH US: www.webuildcommunityftl.com